NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the Weber County Commission will hold a public hearing on January 2, 2018
at 10:00AM in the Commission Chambers, 1st Floor, Weber Center, 2380 Washington Blvd. Ogden, Utah,
regarding a proposal to amend the following section of Weber County Code: PRUD Area and Residential
Density Regulations (§108-5-5) to offer more flexibility to the number of allowed dwelling units in a PRUD
and to increase open space requirements in exchange for the flexibility. Copies of the proposal may be
reviewed prior to the hearing in the Weber County Planning Division Office located in Suite #240 of the
Weber Center.
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